
| *

-a
'

.

4

st. Hospital
tot con im.w
o w :.a L N w O C
m w:,:o

.m

February 20, 1990

Mr. Roy Caniano
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Rd., Bldg. #4
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: Response to letter received 2/8/90 from your office.

Dear Hr. Cantano:

This letter is intended as the required written response to your i
lotter dated February 5, 1990.

Two areas of violation were notod with reference to license #24-
11858-02. Our response to thece is as follows:

1) We agree the requiremente for a visiting authori:ed user of
our licensed material (Co 60) were not met at the time of
inspection.

On January 4, 1990 I sent a letter to your office with
information on the visiting authorized user. After sending that
letter and prior to receiving written notification of this
violation, I talked with Mr. Gary Shear who indicated more '

information would be necessary.

We have decided to request an amendment placing Dr. Kurichety on
our license. This amendment request should follow this response
letter in the very near future, most certainly by March 16.
2) With regard to the second violation, we did not have
birthdates on radiation exposure records for two employees in
Radiation Oncology. We have since corrected this problem by
sending tho appropriate information to the radiation monitoring
company, Landauer. Our last two radiation film badge reports
included the addition of the previously misplaced information.

This letter will hopefully be regarded as sufficient respenra to
our violations of 10 CFR 35.27 (a) and 10 CFR 20.401 (A). I
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Our toquest for amendment letter will tollow very shortly,
s

Thank you,

Yh 1 $

Fran Henderson, RTT, R8EA
Director, Radiation Oncology '

,

FH/db

~

.

A

i

1
4

Y

'

,p

/

- ge

, , , _ , - - . . . -
_ . - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - -


